
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

  

 

 

Intensive work is going on behind the scenes to let the RETTmobil become an international success 

in the next year. The first signs are more than promising. 

„The interest in the RETTmobil exhibition 2021 is extremely high“, says with pleasure Manfred 

Hommel, Executive Director of the Messe RETTmobil International GmbH which is organizing and 

executing the event. „We are every day receiving inquiries of companies which want to exhibit in 

Fulda next year“, says Hommel. More than 240 exhibitors confirmed their participation, therefore 

Hommel can already look on a very good booking situation. Closing date for exhibitors is 30th 

November 2020. 

The fact that the name RETTmobil International was rightly chosen, gets also confirmed by the 

interest of the exhibitors from abroad. For many years, companies from all over the world are gladly 

utilizing the exhibition center Fulda to present their products and services as well as get in contact 

with experts at the RETTmobil exhibition. 

„Companies from Italy, Russia, China and the USA already confirmed their participation at the 

RETTmobil exhibition 2021“, Manfred Hommel lists examples. More participants from abroad are 

following. In many countries the economic situation is starting to increase but now after the 

compulsory break. Therefore, the RETTmobil exhibition from 5th to 7th May 2021 is the first 

opportunity for the industry to present itself to a large specialist audience on a national and 

international level. The aid and rescue organizations as well as the fire brigades will also participate at 

the exhibition.  

One thing is certain: Corona will accompany the RETTmobil exhibition 2021. „But then hopefully as an 

appearance which we can reliably control“, says Manfred Hommel. The hygiene and safety concept 

developed by the exhibition organization will be discussed with the responsable public authorities in 

Fulda and adapted to the current situation. In any case, Corona will be thematically a part of the 

training and symposia. Among other things, the exhibition organization is in contact with the Fulda 

Clinic for that reason. „Hygiene is very important to us“, assures Hommel, „for the organization of the 

RETTmobil exhibition as well as thematically for our training and symposia.“ 
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